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This Week 

Sunflower Room (3-4years) 

This week the children are continuing to learn about Spring and Traditional Tales.  Some of 

the activities include:  making houses out of different materials, reenacting the story of The 

Three Little Pigs, mixing red and white to make pink and baking cupcakes. 

Focus Story:   The Three Little Pigs  

Non-Fiction Book: ‘Pigs’ and ‘Wolves’. 

Word of the Week : materials 

Makaton Sign: home 

 
Forest School: making a wormery and looking for worms. 

Focus Song: This Is The Way We Lay The Bricks 

Poetry Basket: Icicles 

Physical: holding different poses/ balances 

PSED: learning about the feeling ‘anger’.  Reading ‘Colour Monster’. 

 

Rainbow Room (2-3 years) 

This week the children are learning about the story The Three Little Pigs.  Some of the 

activities include: painting – making marks in different directions, re-enacting the story,  

Focus story: The Three Little Pigs 

Focus Song: Humpty Dumpty 

Forest School: character hunt 

Focus Number Song: Five Hot Cross Buns 

PSED: family photos, making a collage – please remember to add family photos onto 

Tapestry. 

Physical: learning to stop and go and change direction 

Makaton Sign: home – see above 

 

Attendance: 

Well done to the Ladybird Group who had the highest attendance with 91%. 

 

Tapestry 
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Please remember to access Tapestry.  You will see observations of your child and find out about 

what they are learning at nursery. 

 

   

Home Challenge 

Can you go for a walk and look for signs of Spring? Can you talk about what you have observed?  

Maybe you could also draw a picture of some of the signs of spring. Please add photos to 

Tapestry. 

 

Snack Money 

We kindly ask that contributions are made to ensure that we can continue to provide snack in 

nursery. 

Amounts for this term: 

15 hours places - £9 

30 hours places - £15 

 

 

Progress Report 

Today a progress report will be sent home with your child.  If you have any queries, please ask 

to see your child’s Key Person and we will arrange for you to meet with them. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

The last day of term is Friday 31st March.  Children return on Tuesday 18th April. 

 

Friday 31st March – parents are invited to visit nursery to do an Easter Egg Hunt with your 

child.  Further details will be sent nearer the time.  Parents of children who attend the full 

day on a Friday will have the option to come to the morning or afternoon session.   

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Nicola Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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